
From: James Contino <jcontino@whartonsmith.com>
To: ssuggs@weilerengineering.orgssuggs@weilerengineering.org

CC: Ed Castle, P.E.edrcastle@me.com
chris@kwru.comchris@kwru.com
Greg Wrightgreg@kwru.com
Edgar Gonzalezegonzalez@whartonsmith.com
Erica Marnatiemarnati@whartonsmith.com
Jean Lainejlaine@whartonsmith.com

Date: 3/23/2018 10:58:39 AM
Subject: 17-160 - KWRU WWTP Filter Replacement - Status

Steve,
 
Fabrication of the first filter structure was completed by T3 Custom Fabrication and delivered to 
the coater (Pop’s Painting) on Wednesday, March 14, 2018. Unfortunately, the coater is not 
going to complete the coatings in the anticipated time frame. I should have an accurate 
timeframe for completion this coming Monday. Since delivery of the filter will be delayed 
Edgar and his crew will not be onsite next week. Would it be acceptable to hold our meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, 03/28/18 @ 11 am via telephone conference? Please confirm.
 
Sincerely,
 
James M. Contino | Project Manager
Wharton-Smith, Inc. | Construction Group of Choice |  www.whartonsmith.com
 
125 W. Indiantown Road, Suite 201, Jupiter, FL 33458
Office: (561) 748-5956 Ext. 2321 | Cell: (561) 354-8786 | Fax: (561) 748-5958
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